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Stay informed on the latest developments about COVID-19 by visiting the Government of Bermuda’s website  coronavirus.gov.bm

COVID-19 Physical Distancing for Private Recreational Boating

Do not go on a boat 
if you are having any 
symptoms of COVID-19.

Stay home if you are sick 

Raft-ups are now limited 
to a maximum of 3 boats.

REMEMBER: Physical 
distancing is required 
on ‘party boats’ - as well 
as on private boats if 
households are mixed.

High risk Raft-ups

Bring hand sanitizer and 
avoid touching your face.

Practice Good Hygiene

Do not share cutlery or cups.

Bring your own food, 
drinks and containers

But must ensure there is enough 
space to ensure different 
households can maintain 6ft 
physical distance on the boat.

Limit persons per boat

If the physical distance 
cannot be maintained 
between households.

Masks should be worn

Updated 8th September 2020


